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                                        Week ahead information – w/c 1st September 2025 

 

 
Whole School 
information 
 
 
 

 
A reminder that outside Awards and Class Recognition Awards will now be 
celebrated every Monday morning in class assemblies. Please ask the children to 
bring in their outside awards on a Monday and not a Friday. 

Lunch menu – week 2 - A reminder that parents/carers now need to order their 
children’s school dinners via Arbor. The deadline for ordering for the first week back 
is Friday 29th August. 

Community garden rota – Week 1 

For Community Garden projects we are working on, please could you keep any 
bottle tops, ideally colourful ones, but we’ll take any for our amazing project. 

We are also in need of topsoil for our planters in the Community Garden. If you have 
any surplus soil you would be able to donate, we would appreciate it very much. 

Monday - INSET DAY 

Tuesday - Pupils return to school 

Wednesday - Music lessons commence 

Thursday - Rocksteady lessons commence 

 

 

 
ATTENDANCE 

 
Weekly attendance for w/c 14th July 
 
3B - 92.38%               3W - 91.76% 
 
4K - 97.04%               4T - 96.15% 
 
5W - 88%                  5WO - 93.21% 
 
6LB - 98.89%             6M - 97.89% 
 
 

 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG (Brackenwood Fundraising Group) are always looking for parent volunteers 
to join their amazing team. If you are interested or for further information, please 
email brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 
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Y3 

 
Message for the New Year 3’s  
 
We are very excited to welcome your child into our Brackenwood Junior family where 
they will have lots of opportunities to play, learn and grow. Your child’s PE day is a 
Tuesday. Children are to come to school in their PE kit on this day. We are also 
aware that this transition can be a big change for some families. We want to 
reassure you that we will be taking a kind, caring, and nurturing approach to your 
child's journey throughout Brackenwood Juniors. We are here to help in any way 
possible. If you have any questions or concerns, please speak with any member of 
staff, and they will do their best to resolve the issue for you. 
 
Thank you for your time, trust and support for the year ahead, we can't wait to get 
started. 
 
Mr Williams, Mr Smith and the Year 3 team :) 
 
 

 
Y4 Message for the new Year 4’s 

We are so excited to welcome all of our new Year 4 children in September and know 
that we are going to have a fantastic year.  We have lots of fun activities and trips 
planned, including our trip to Barnstondale!  Just a reminder that our PE day will be 
Monday next year, so the children will need to come into school in their PE kits every 
Monday.  We are aware that some children may have new uniform items for the start 
of the year. Please can all school uniforms, including PE kits, be named so that if 
things go missing we can return lost property to children quickly. Also, if any children 
are bringing in pencil cases from home, can we ask that these are small in size so 
that they will fit into their school trays so we can keep desks clear.   

We wish all our Year 4 children and their families a lovely Summer holiday. Stay safe 
and we will see you all in September. 

Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Worthington 

 
 
Y5 

 
Message for the new Year 5’s  
 
Both Mrs Williams and I are so excited to work with our new Year 5 classes. We've 
got lots of nice lessons planned and we are looking forward to getting to know our 
new classes.  
 
Our PE day is on a Thursday. Children are to come to school wearing their PE kits on 
that day. 
 
We hope you all have a restful but fun summer and look forward to hearing all about 
your adventures in September.  
 
Miss Woodall 
 
 



 
Y6 Message for the new Year 6’s 

We are so excited to welcome our new Year 6s to our team! In the first couple of 
weeks, we will be looking for exemplary behaviour around school in order to choose 
our prefects. We'll also be jumping straight into our curriculum! Have a fantastic 
summer and see you in September after a well deserved break. 

Just a reminder that our PE day is Wednesday with Mr Moss, so please ensure 
children come to school in their PE kits on that day.   

Miss McKinney and Ms Dawson 

 

 


